Lake Linden-Hubbell Public Schools
Board of Education
Special Meeting
October 2, 2024

A Special Meeting of the Lake Linden-Hubbell Schools Board of Education was held in the
boardroom on Wednesday, October 2, 2024. The meeting was called to order by President
Patricia Burton at 5:00 p.m.

Present: Jeff Dennis, Jennifer Beaudette, Lori Ambuehl, Patricia Burton, David Anderson,
Courtney Holzberger
Absent: Steve Patchin

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by David Anderson to excuse Steve
Patchin from the meeting. Roll call vote. Motion unanimously carried.

A motion was made by David Anderson and supported by Lori Ambuehl to accept the agenda.
Roll call vote. Motion unanimously carried.

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by Courtney Holzberger to accept the
minutes of the Regular Meeting on September 9, 2024. Roll call vote. Motion unanimously
carried.

There were no expressions from the public.

Guidance Counselor, Leon Sutherland, gave a presentation on weighted and unweighted grade
point systems and how it impacts our students going on to college.

David Moore, and the team from Integrated Designs, Inc., was present and led a discussion on
the proposed bond projects. The Board reviewed the Facilities Assessment report in an effort to
narrow down the scope of the project list. The timeline for the overall process was also
discussed.

There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Lori Ambuehl and supported
by David Anderson to adjourn the meeting at 7:12 p.m. Roll call vote. Motion unanimously
carried.



